
 
 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 

Sealed bids will be received by the Town of Wake Forest, North Carolina, at the Town of Wake Forest 
Purchasing Department, 234 Friendship Chapel Road, Wake Forest, NC 27587 until 1:00 p.m. on 
Thursday, October 24, 2024. Afterward, they will be received at the Wake Forest Town Hall, Meeting 
Rooms A & B, 301 S. Brooks Street, Wake Forest, NC 27587 from 1:00 p.m. until 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, 
October 24, 2024, where the bids will be publicly opened and read aloud for the following: 
 

Bid # 0004-2024 
 

STREET RESURFACING PROJECT 
 
 

Bidding Documents may be viewed and ordered online by registering with Duncan Parnell via their bid 
room https://bidroom.duncan-parnell.com/. Registration with Duncan Parnell is required to obtain the bid 
documents and be added to the official Plan Holder’s List. Addenda will be notified to those buying full 
sets from Duncan Parnell via their bid room. The cost of bid documents and shipping is non-refundable. 
Neither OWNER nor ENGINEER will be responsible for copies of the bid documents obtained from 
sources other than from Duncan Parnell. If you need any assistance ordering or getting registered on 
https://bidroom.duncan-parnell.com/ please contact: Michaela Bruinius at constech@duncan-parnell.com 
or 704-526-1856. 

 
The Town of Wake Forest reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to make the award as deemed in 
the best interest of the Town of Wake Forest. 
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